From: Euan Kyle

To:
Subject: RE: Listed Buildings [#503DEJ]
Date: Thursday, 25 June 2020 2:34:00 PM

25/06/2020

e

oeor I

Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 24 June 2020 for information regarding listed buildings
at Epuni School.

The information you have requested is below.

The buildings at Epuni School, are identified as heritage buildings in the District Plan, but not in the New
Zealand Heritage List (which can be found at https://www.heritage.org.nz/the-li

The buildings at Epuni School (313 — 319 Waiwhetu Road) are identified in Appendix Heritage 2 of the
District Plan as heritage buildings. Appendix Heritage 2 identifies buildings that have not been identified as
heritage buildings in the New Zealand Heritage List (maintained by Heritage New Zealand Pouhere
Taonga), but have been identified by Hutt City Council as making a notable contribution to local heritage.

As the buildings are identified in the District Plan as heritage buildings, there are specific policies and rules
in the District Plan that apply to activities that may impact the buildings, including alterations and
maintenance to the buildings. These rules may require resource consent for alteration and maintenance of
the buildings, or other activities that may impact the heritage values of the buildings.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact our Senior Environmental Policy

Analyst, Nathan Geard at Nathan.Geard@huttcity.govt.nz .

Yours sincerely,

Euan Kyle

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz

From: Contact
Sent: Wednesday, 24 June 2020 3:35 PM
To



Subject: FW: Listed Buildings [#503DEJ]

Good Afternoon ]
Thank you for your email.
We have forwarded this to our Archives Team, so they can arrange a reply.

If you would like more information about Hutt City Council and our services, please ring our Customer
Contact Centre on 04 570 6666 or 0800 488 824.

Kind Regards,

Julie Norriss
CUSTOMER SERVICES

HUTT CITY COUNCIL
30 Laings Rd

Private Bag 31912
Lower Hutt 5040

New Zealand

w: http://www.huttcity.govt.nz
e: CONTACT@HUTTCITY.GOVT.NZ

t: +64 4 570 6666 | 0800 488 824 (0800 HUTT CITY)
f: +64 4 569 4290

rror: I

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 3:20 PM
To: "contact@huttcity.govt.nz" <contact@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: Listed Buildings

Hi there

Can you please forward our email to someone who can advise if Epuni School has any listed historic
buildings on site.

The address is:

With Thanks





